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The first 3 minutes right after they wake up

The 3 minutes after they come home from school

The last 3 minutes of the day before they go to bed.

Make those minutes special and help our children feel special,

loved, and accepted.

Each day children need meaningful eye-to-eye conversations with

a parent. It is especially important to slow down and look for them

in the eye. Listen and respond with love.

Hug your child, straighten her hair, pat him on the back and tell

them how proud you are of him everyday. A simple touch makes

them feel connected to a parent in ways that words never will.

And most importantly, pray for your children.

 Remember, actions speak louder than words!

~Copied

Nine Minutes

There are 9 minutes during the day that
have the greatest impact on a child:



Kathy Winters, Children's Ministry Coordinator

WHAT'S IN THIS WEEK'S EMAIL:Children’s Ministries

Sunday School
Sunday Mornings at 10 AM

Preschool and Kids Worship 
Sunday Mornings at 11 AM

September through May

Bible Adventurers

Awana

Nine Minutes

Sunday Morning Ministries

Awana

Bible Adventurers

Children's Ministries

Verse of the Week

Psalm 139:23-24 ESV

Search me, O God, and know my heart! Try me and know my thoughts! And see if there

be any grievous way in me, and lead me in the way everlasting!

Dig In 
Sunday Morning News

Parable of the Good Samaritan
(Luke 10:25-37)

 Join us this year as we 
“Dig Into” The Life of Jesus

Awana Bible Adventurers

Sundays from 5-6:30  p.m.


